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You guys have got to be kidding!  Surely the persons who are 
recommending that the elderly's lives are NOT worth as much as young 
people, must not have any elderly relatives. 
 
These same elderly are the people who are the most affected by 
pollution. 
 
Not only is such a decision unfair, it is surely not based on any 
scientific evidence. 
 
Please rethink you policy of valuing elderly at 60% of younger people 
when evaluating environmental regulations. 
 
A concerned citizen  --  Louis Paley 
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